
    

 

 

 
Police Administration Building, 

Corner Edward and Sackville Streets, Port of Spain 

Telephone:  1 (868) 625-8395      Facsimile:  1 (868) 625-7133 
Email:  corporatecommunications@ttps.gov.tt  

Members of the public are asked to like and follow the TTPS via our Facebook, Twitter and Instagram 
pages for the latest news and information on matters of interest to the general public. 

 

 

 

December 21st, 2022 
MEDIA RELEASE 

Palo Seco Man Granted $70k Bail for Choking with Intent 

 

A 32-year-old man of Palo Seco was granted bail in the sum of 
$70,000 with a surety, when he appeared before Magistrate Aden 
Stroude, charged with Choking with Intent. Unable to secure the 
bail, the accused was remanded into custody. 
 
As part of the bail condition, he must stay 100 feet away from the 
victim. 
 
The accused was charged with the offence on December 14th, 2022, 
by officers of the Gender Based Violent Unit (GBVU)-Southern 
Division. 
 
According to a police report, on Tuesday 13th December, a woman 
was at her home with her boyfriend, when they got into an 
argument, and she was allegedly choked by the man. 
 
The incident was reported to the GBVU and WPC Marcano 
investigated the matter. As a result of the investigation the accused 
was arrested and charged. 
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